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Jones, Skelton & Hochuli, PLC is pleased to announce that the Maricopa Chapter of the Arizona Women Lawyers Association (AWLA) recently honored JSH

as the 2022 recipient of the “All In For Women” award. The honor recognizes a legal organization that furthers the AWLA mission of promoting and

encouraging the success of women lawyers in Arizona. Arizona Supreme Court Justice Kathryn King presented the award at a recent AWLA event.

In 2022, JSH has promoted six women attorneys to the position of partner and hired four female associate attorneys. Additionally, many JSH women

attorneys are trial group leaders, management committee members, recruiting committee chairs, and hold other prominent positions on internal teams which

influence various aspects of the business, operations, and culture. The firm meets or exceeds many of the national and local averages for women partners

and associate attorneys.

Of note, JSH partner Cory Tyszka is the current AWLA president and many of the firm’s women attorneys are members of the organization, which exists to

educate and support women lawyers with informational and networking opportunities.
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